
   

 
May 29, 2012 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli  
Board Secretary   
Ontario Energy Board  
2300 Yonge St., Suite 2700  
Toronto, ON, M4P 1E4  
 

via RESS and email 

 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

 

RE:  Policy Review of Micro-Embedded Generation Connection Issues 
Board File No.: EB-2012-0246 

 

In response to the Ontario Energy Board’s (the “Board”) Invitation to Participate, the Coalition of 
Large Distributors (“CLD”) would like to register its participation in the Policy Review of Micro-
Embedded Generation Connection Issues (EB-2012-0246). The CLD consists of Enersource 
Hydro Mississauga Inc., Horizon Utilities Corporation, Hydro Ottawa Limited, PowerStream Inc., 
Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited, and Veridian Connections Inc. 
 
The CLD agrees with the six items identified by the Board as matters for this review and does 
not have any additional items to include at this time.  
 
Members of the CLD are not eligible for and do not intend to seek an award of costs as per the 
Board's Cost Award Guidelines. 
 
Please contact the undersigned if you have any further questions on this submission. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
(Original signed on behalf of the CLD by) 
 
 
Sarah Griffiths 
Manager, Regulatory & Government Affairs 
PowerStream Inc. 
  
 
 

  
 

Gia M. DeJulio 
Enersource Hydro Mississauga Inc. 
(905) 283-4098    
gdejulio@enersource.com 

Indy J. Butany-DeSouza  
Horizon Utilities Corporation 
(905) 317-4765  
indy.butany@horizonutilities.com 
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Patrick J. Hoey 
Hydro Ottawa Limited 
(613) 738-5499 x7472 
patrickhoey@hydroottawa.com 
   

 
Sarah Griffiths 
PowerStream  Inc. 
(905) 532-4527 
PowerStreamregulatory@powerstream.ca 

Colin J. McLorg  
Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited 
(416) 542-2513  
regulatoryaffairs@torontohydro.com 

George Armstrong  
Veridian Connections Inc. 
(905) 427-9870 x2202  
garmstrong@veridian.on.ca 
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